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INFORMATION ONLY: Strategic Plan Update 

The Nebraska State College System (NSCS) updated the performance indicators for the 2025 
Strategic Plan. The NSCS is making progress towards achieving the goals set out in the plan 
even though the pandemic continues to present several challenges for the institutions. Specific 
highlights from the update include: 

· The placement of State College students continues to be one of the highest in the
region, especially for the Nebraska residents we attract to the Colleges. This past year
more than 85% of the Nebraska residents who graduated from Chadron, Peru, and
Wayne State were employed in Nebraska one year after graduation.

· Support from the Governor, Legislature, and the Board of Trustees allowed the System
to freeze tuition for 2021-22.

The NSCS was unable to update Indicator 17 - Median Undergraduate Debt at Completion 
because the data from College Scorecard was not available at the time of publication.  

To view the January, 2022 Update of the Strategic Plan, please use the following link: 

<https://www.nscs.edu/_resources/e30d:r5565u-1v0/files/76868893zf42c9dc7/_fn/2025-
Strategic-Plan_2022-Update.pdf> 

AGENDA ITEM:  5.6 
MEETING DATE:  January 12, 2022
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